
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: Chris Jones; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Nobui, Jennifer, EMNRD
Cc: Chad Hensley; Braidy Moulder; Tristan Jones; Angel Pena
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] NAPP2217126388
Date: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 3:23:00 PM

Chris,
 
In this instance only, OCD does approve a variance to sampling event notification as required in
19.15.29 NMAC. Please proceed on your current schedule.
 
Thank you,
 
Mike Bratcher ● Incident Supervisor
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
506 W. Texas Ave | Artesia, NM 88210 
(575) 626-0857 | mike.bratcher@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/ 

 
 

From: Chris Jones <chris@paragonenvironmental.net> 
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 9:01 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
<Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Nobui, Jennifer, EMNRD <Jennifer.Nobui@state.nm.us>; ocdonline,
emnrd, EMNRD <EMNRD.OCDOnline@state.nm.us>
Cc: Chad Hensley <chensley@spurenergy.com>; Braidy Moulder <bmoulder@spurenergy.com>;
Tristan Jones <tristan@paragonenvironmental.net>; Angel Pena
<angel@paragonenvironmental.net>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] NAPP2217126388
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Mike,
 
We have an open excavation for this project awaiting confirmation sample results, I just realized that
the 48-hour notification was not sent.  These samples were obtained on 8-17-22, we have not
received the report on these yet.  Does the State wish for us to set up a new date in order to give
you the opportunity to come and witness the event or will the State accept these sample results?
 
Thank You,
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Chris Jones
Environmental Professional
1601 N. Turner Ste. 500
Hobbs, NM 88240
chris@paragonenvironmental.net
575-631-6977 cell
 

 
“We do not inherit the Earth
from our ancestors; we borrow
it from our children.”
Chief Seattle
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